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COLBY BROADCASTING CORPORATION
RADIO CENTER - HAMMOND, INDIANA

January 10, 1966

Mr, John Sampson
90 Pearl Street
New Providence, New Jersey

Dear Mr, Sampson:

This is to acknowledge your reception of our transmittal
of December 20, 1965.

Thank you for listening!

Transmitting our best, always,

COLBY BROADCASTING CORPORATION
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Robert Beamish
Chief Engineer
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STUDIO PHONES: HAMMOND TILDEN 4-1220 - CHICAGO ESseEx 5-4220



